
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                 

       

 

  

   

        

          

  

         

        

        

      

       

        

         

         

        

         

       

         

     

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
April 7, 2021 

Carjacking Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (April 7, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public's help to identify a suspect in a "carjacking". 

Detectives from the Adams County Sheriff’s Office are investigating a “carjacking” in the 7000 block 

of Pecos Street. 

On April 5th, 2021 at approximately 11:53 p.m., deputies responded to the parking lot of an 

apartment complex at 7050 Pecos Street for a reported “carjacking”. Upon arrival, deputies made 

contact with the victim in front of an apartment building. A preliminary investigation revealed that 

the victim was seated in their vehicle when an adult male suspect approached, pointed a large 

frame semi-automatic handgun at the victim and demanded the vehicle, a blue 2018 Jeep 

Renegade. The victim exited the vehicle and ran toward the apartments. The suspect then entered 

the vehicle and drove away at a high rate of speed. Detectives responded to the scene to interview 

witnesses, the victim, and others. This investigation is preliminary and ongoing. 

The suspect is described as a Hispanic male, 30-40 years old, short in height, heavy build, wearing a 

light gray plaid jacket and a light-colored baseball cap. He was armed with a large black handgun. 

Members of the public are asked to review information provided and contact the Adams County 

Sheriff’s Office Detective Division or Metro Denver Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any 

information. Tips can remain anonymous. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUFAU2h_542cZ3Fc2nNqD0hxPSRKZUolqBOXKu7V6RC6-utMRWW4HdiQgI2dqNDZ8vqX_AkoSLbxqTLc-cSOUG6VD5tXyacvLW8O-OblS-3Ecc1tXSwcAeiJDL2vLEKY2lqvTny02JRFgm_ez3KlcMh&__tn__=kK-R
mailto:asherman@adcogov.org
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